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2023 Healthcare Common Procedure Coding System Update
Provider Information:

UnitedHealthcare Community Plan updated our rates to reflect the new and deleted
Healthcare Common Procedure Coding System (HCPCS) codes effective for dates of
service beginning on January 1, 2023. Claims that have been denied due to use of the new
2023 codes prior to their addition to the claims processing system have been systematically
recycled with no action required by providers.

LDH has published Informational Bulletin 23-09 for your reference 1B23-09.pdf (la.gov).
Questions or concerns regarding this bulletin can be addressed by contacting
UnitedHealthcare Community Plan at 1-866-675-1607.



https://ldh.la.gov/assets/docs/BayouHealth/Informational_Bulletins/2023/IB23-09.pdf

